
 

Petersburg:  The Other Side 

A Documentary of KY’s Most Haunted Town 
About the 

Petersburg project: 
  

In January 2011 PINK, (Paranormal Investigators of Northern 

Kentucky) investigated a private residence in Petersburg Kentucky. 

• The evidence collected has prompted us to seek out others from the Petersburg 
community who suspect paranormal activity or who may be curious to know if 
their residence would reveal paranormal findings.  The results gathered by PINK 
for this project will be combined with historical research in an effort to explore 
the connection.  Undisputed findings may be considered for a documentary. 

 

Please take a moment to check out our web page or learn about PINK and its 

research members. If you are interested in having your residence investigated 

please contact us. We would love to hear from you! 

http://www.paranormalinvestigatorsofnky.com 
 

 

 

PINK is an all-volunteer group; we are funded solely by our 

members. We never request compensation for any of our 

investigative services or events, nor do we expect it. 

We pride ourselves on our reputation as one of the most 

trustworthy, experienced, and active paranormal research 

organizations in the Tri-State area. 

If you’d like to participate please e-mail us at:  

petersburgdocumentary@aol.com 

 

 


